
 

Fussy Eating 
Dear Parents the children’s 

centre will soon be having a 

interactive workshop.The 

subject will be on fussy 

eating—if you would like to 

attend please sign the form in 

your child’s class. 

 

 

 

 

Welcome Back and Happy 

New Year! 

The extra clubs have started 

this week . 

If your child attends a club 

please could you pick up at 

12.30pm through the  main en-

trance door. If they are in 

Lunch club, French club or 

Dance club please pick up at 

12.30pm from the library area.  

Please could you practice putting 

socks and shoes on especially as 

the children will be removing 

them for dance. 

 

 

Voluntary School 

Fund 
 

We do not have a PTA 

and rely on monies do-

nated by parents for 

extra resources, mate-

rials or experiences for 

the children. We do 

appreciate a regular 

half termly contribution 

of £5.00. 

We are delighted to an-

nounce that we raised 

£69.32 for Christmas 

Jumper Day. This has 

gone towards our nursery 

garden. Come and see 

our new trees. 

Thank you for your sup-

port!! 

          Important Notice! 

MP VISIT 

The MP Peter 

Lilley will be vis-

iting our nurse-

ry tomorrow, 

Friday, at 

11.30am. The 

comet newspa-

per will be here 

to take photos. 

 

A  big 

 Thank you! 

From all the 

staff 

At York Road 

for all the lovely 

gifts and cards 

received 

over Christmas.  
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Deadline 

15th Jan 

For Primary 

School Appli-

cations! 

  
15th Jan Deadline for Primary 

School applications 

13th Feb Half Term 

  

Diary Dates 


